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St. Patrick’s Christmas Tree and Poinsettia Fundraiser 
 

Dear St. Patrick’s families and friends,  
 
We are very pleased to once again be offering our Christmas Tree and Poinsettia fundraisers!  
For the 11th year we are partnering with Harrowsmith’s own Christmas Tree Farm where $10 
for every tree sold is donated back to St. Patrick’s CS Parent Council.  We are also offering 
poinsettias again this year with a variety of colours and sizes to choose from. 
To order a tree, please use the School Cash Online portal at SchoolCashOnline.com: 
Welcome where you will choose and pay for your tree.  We will issue a voucher for each tree 
sold and your child will be sent home with a voucher for your order. You must bring your 
voucher to the farm for pick up. 
 
Poinsettia’s will also be available through School Cash Online.  Order form is attached.  We 
will again also be offering prizes for our top poinsettia sellers! 
 

Top Seller will receive a $25 Chapters gift card 
2nd place wins a $15 Chapters gift card 
3rd place wins a $10 Chapters gift card 

 

Campaign opens Tuesday, November 14th and closes Thursday, November 23rd 
 

Christmas Trees: Vouchers will be sent home Friday November 24th.  The Christmas Tree 
Farm is open starting Saturday, November 25th, 2023 and it is highly recommended that you 
shop early for best selection.  The farm is located at 3229 Forest Rd, Harrowsmith, ON K0H 
1V0.  You can visit them at https://www.thechristmasfarm.org/ for days and hours of 
operation.   
 
Poinsettias: Delivery day is Thursday, November 30th.  Parent Council members will be at the 
school from 3pm to 4:30pm to help with pick up.   
 
Thank you for your own going support to our school community!  Any questions, please 
contact Parent Council at flhpstph@alcdsb. 
 
Happy Holidays! 
St. Patrick’s Parent Council  
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